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To WHom It may Concern,
I am writing to request an APPEAL of Board file 160040 11600 West Dunstan Way Haul Route  

I am very concerned about the already horrible traffic on Barrington Avenue, the multiple projects
over the past 4 years in that area, the safety concerns for the people and pets  and the potential
for toxic waste from this project. (asbestos and lead paint).

Suzanne Ferris, 330 S Barrington Avenue


